January 22, 2007

Mr. Jason Green

City Attorney

300 Sixth Street
Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Mr. Green:

The students of the Grandview/South Chess Club would like to have a raffie for
fundraising purposes. The money raised would heip pay for their trip to the
Nationals Tournament in Sacramento, CA this March. The prizes are being
donated by various local businesses. Ali funds received would go towards the
individual trip expenses of the students selling the tickets.

It is my understanding that we need to get a license to hold the raffle. We would
ike to begin selling tickets the first week in February and conclude on March

10",

Please let me know if you need any further information. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,

Michele twan

Chess Club Parent

624 Walter Place

Rapid City, SD 57701
6805-721-8524
micheleiw8@yahoo.com



